
Email to Parents

Dear parent / carer

We write to confirm that as the weather is scheduled to change again tomorrow and revert to 
temperatures that we are used to, students are to attend in full uniform from tomorrow (Tuesday 1 
July) for the rest of this week (including blazer and tie).  

The weather will be monitored tomorrow with regards a no blazer day and students will be advised 
accordingly.

Thank you for your support.

Kind regards
The Hessle Academy


